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Office of the Head of Civil Services of the Federation
Federal Secretariat Complex (Phase II)

Shehu Shagari Way

FCT

Abuja

Dear Sir wil

RE: DEMAND FOR INVESTIGATION INTO THE ISSUE OF IMPROPER AND INAPPROPRIATE
PROCEDURE OF A RECRUITMENT IN THE PETROLEUM EQUALIZATION FUND

We write in relation to the above subject matter.

We wrote a letter dated the 28" May. 2019 received on the 3 June, 2019 wherein we demanded the investigation of
the improper recruitment into the Petroleum Equalization Fund. The letter is attached for ease of reference.

We write this letter as a reminder and as well as a status update on the progress of our request.
We look forward to a favourable and prompt response.
Thank you.

Yours faithfully,
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/{;ﬁéwaj'u Suraju
Chairman

DIRECTORS: Prof. (Mrs) Ayo Atsenua, Dr. (Mrs) Abiola Aliiode-Afolabi, Mr. Olawale Fapohunda,
Rarr Nuridean Nohara Mr Kinle Adeanke Mr Surain Dlanrewain. Mr. Arishabu Sulaimon
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